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City of Cleveland Memorandum 
Justin M. Bibb, Mayor 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

August 7, 2024 

Tiffany White-Johnson, Commissioner 
Division of Purchases & Supplies 

Danielle Graham, Acting Direct�) 
Department of Public Utilities 

� 
SUBJECT: Mayor's Emergency 

Supplemental Line Work Labor Services 
Authorizing Ordinance No. 181.12 

Due to the storm experienced on Tuesday, August 6, 2024, Cleveland Public Power (CPP) is in 
need of Supplemental Line Workers to assist CPP in restoring power throughout the City of 
Cleveland. 

The City experienced wide spread outages throughout CPP's service areas. CPP crews needs 
assistance in restoring power to its customers. The hiring of these contractors will allow for CPP 
to restore power to its customers as soon as possible. 

CPP contacted multiple electrical contractors for assistance and rates. Of those contacted the 
following responded: 

J. F. Electric, Inc. 

The budget for these services is $300,000. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

cc: Bonnie Teeuwen, Chief Operating Officer 
Jim Gentile, Acting Finance Director 
Martin J. Keane, Director, Department of Public Utilities 
Catherine M. Troy, CFO, Department of Public Utilities 
Ammon Danielson, Commissioner, Cleveland Public Power 

Page 1 of 1 








